

March 25, 2020

Dear LACS Community,

Let me begin by saying how much we miss all of our students. We are concerned for our students' health and well-being, as well as their families. Although none of us have ever experienced a pandemic with this scope, the LACS family of students, parents, faculty, and all other stakeholders have quickly risen to the occasion. We would like to thank everyone for your kindness and support during this time. As we approach our spring break, my prayer is it will be renewing for you and your family. Spring break will be from March 30 to April 3, 2020.

I trust you are adjusting to the new learning platform of online education as I know our amazing teachers have as well. Please know that our administration is always here for you to assist in any educational related problems you may be encountering.

The situation with the COVID-19 coronavirus is rapidly evolving. LACS schools will remain closed through a minimum of May 1 in alignment with school districts across all Bay Area counties. LACS will continue to provide an extensive online learning program. An increase in electives and co-curricular activities will be offered either by recording or live after the spring break.

Even as our plans change, the purpose of the Lord remains faithful (Proverbs 19:21). In this trial, Jesus does not leave us; rather, the cross remains our only hope of assurance.

Sincerely,

Cathy Robinson Head of Schools